Subject: Clarifications regarding advertisement in view of guidelines issued on 30.6.2023
Dear Sir/Madam,

The University has received many representations/clarifications related to
advertisement (Fresh and Corrigendum) to be given in the newspapers as per SOP issued on
30.06.2023. The matter has been considered by the University and it is clarified that
the format of advertisement given in the SOP is bare minimum, however, the
Management/Principal of the Institution may add in the advertisement, the terms and
conditions, nature of post and other related important instructions stipulated by the
respective Government or Director Higher Education.

It is also requested that the Principal of the concerned college may intimate
the date of advertisement and the last date for receiving Applications so that the
online link of the software made operative accordingly and the same may be supplied at
least 3 days prior from the date of publishing of the advertisement

It would be appreciated that corrigendum and fresh advertisement be issued at
the earliest to comply with the conditions of the affiliation.

Warm Regards,

Deputy Registrar(Colleges),
Panjab University,
Chandigarh
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